
 
5/6/2019 

Hey Band!  
 

1. We had a very successful Cañon City trip. Thanks for being great students, musicians, 
and representatives of Mead High School. A special thank you to the chaperones for 
taking good care of us and making sure it was a smooth trip.  

a. Orchestra received an Excellent Rating. 
b. Both Choirs received Superior Ratings. 
c. Concert Band received an Excellent Rating and took 2nd in Open Class. 
d. Symphonic Band received an Excellent Rating and took 3rd in Division AA. 
e. Jazz Band received a Superior Rating and took 1st in Division AA and 1st Overall! 
f. Dani Garcia received an Outstanding Soloist Award in Jazz Band Division AA! 

 
2. Jazz Band & Orchestra Concert May 8 at 6:30 PM. 

a. The Louis Armstrong Jazz Award will be presented. 
b. Seniors are encouraged to continue the tradition of dressing up for this concert 

(regular concert uniform for other students). 
 

3. Concert Band & Symphonic Band Concert May 9 at 6:30 PM. 
a. The John Philip Sousa Band Award and Band Letters will be presented. 
b. Seniors are encouraged to continue the tradition of dressing up for this concert 

(regular concert uniform for other students). 
 

4. Jazz Band is performing at the Longmont ArtWalk on May 11 at 4:00 PM. Come check 
us out on the corner of 6th and Main. We are seeking a volunteer to drive our 
equipment trailer to/from the event (as well as loading Friday afternoon or Saturday 
early afternoon). 
 

5. All Non-Senior Concert & Symphonic Band Members are needed for MHS Graduation 
on May 25. Please contact Mr. Lemons ASAP if there is a conflict with this performance. 
 

6. Don’t forget to sign up for the Mead Summer Concert Band! Details in the 
Announcements section of the band website. 
 

7. Be sure to add the Marching Band Summer Evening Rehearsals and Band Camp to your 
schedule. Due to schools being cancelled the SVVSD Music Calendar Meeting has been 
rescheduled and the 2019-2020 concert dates are still pending. 


